
 
 
Date: July 11 2013  
 
Subject: Heavy Rain Fall Event July 8, 2013  
 
During the heavy rain fall event in Toronto the evening of July 8, electrical power was not available to 
the site for about three hours. This did not adversely affect any environmental health and safety 
systems. There were no emissions or any impacts to the environment or impacts to the community from 
the facility as a result of this event.  
 
If you would like further information, please contact us through the Contact Us section on this web site, 
or by phone toll free at (855) 696-9588, or email: questions@bwxt.com.  
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